Umail - Ke: NHMNBA 1hank-you rage1ori

it % é James Kach <jkach55@gmail.com>

Re: NHSBA Thank-you

hfb4444@comceast.net <hfb4444@comcast.net> Mon, May 23, 2011 at 10:54 AM
To: Krista Butts <kbutis@orcsd.org>, Ann Wright <ann_wright@comcast.net>, jocelyn O'Quinn
<joceoquinn@yahoo.com>, Megan Tumbull <mmshea@chicagogsb.edu>, Jim Kach <jkach55@gmail.com>, ann
and Michael Lane <am.lane@comcast.net>

Ted call me back this morning. We had a nice conversation. He hoped NHSBA would
be considered for our future superintendent search. I said that they would be.

1 thanked him for the associations help and for the training of our board members.
When we get into the superintendent's search he offered to come talk to the board on
what makes for a successful search. :

Henry

----- Original Message --~-~

From: hfb4444@comcast.net

To: "Ann Wright" <ann_wright@comcast.net>

Cc: "Howard Colter" <hcolter@orcsd.org>, "Krista Butts" <kbutts@orcsd.org>
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2011 8:37:12 PM

Subject: Re: NHSBA

I will call and thank him for the search bid and his interest to serve our district in our
time of need. I will explain that the NHSBA is a resource that we use regularly and
see the value of that relationship going forward. I will also thank the Ted for his
organizations training that most of our board experienced.

Henry

-~ Original Message --—-

From: "Ann Wright" <ann_wright@comcast.net>

To: "Krista Butts" <kbutts@orcsd.org>, "Henry Brackett" <hfb4444@comcast.net>
Cc: "Howard Colter" <hcolter@orcsd.org>

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2011 6:37:02 PM

Subject: NHSBA

I just want to make sure someone told Ted that we will not be using their services for
the Principal search. Thanks. ~A
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